
The National Pan-Hellenic Council Charlotte Chapter
D9 in the QC Newsletter

This publication is a bi-monthly electronically newsletter among the general body members of the
National Panhellenic Council Charlotte Chapter.

Our goal is to continue our unity within the D9, and our greek growth in the community at large while
expanding our outreach as an organization in Charlotte and surrounding areas. 

Monthly article submissions by the 25th of every month.
Business Ad submissions are due by the 15th of every month with payment.

Article Submission Schedule: January 25th , March 15th , May 15th ,September15th , November
15th,  2021

FIRST SUBMISSION for 2021 is:  JANUARY 25, 2021

Publication Run Months for 2021: February, April, June, August*,October, December
*August is a vacation month for the publication for member submission. Advertisements are still

available and will be published.

Newsletter Disclaimer:
The editors and publicity committee of the National Pan-Hellenic Council, Charlotte Chapter  have a
civic duty to uphold the bylaws and principles of this organization, along with properly representing our
respective ‘Divine Nine’ organizations in the Charlotte Community. The Charlotte-NPHC holds the right
to refuse any article submission, editorials or contribution to the organization through the use of the
newsletter. All submissions are screened prior to publication for content, ownership and use of
language.

Derogatory or inflammatory content will not be tolerated or permitted for publication. Business
Advertisement donation will also be refunded back to the participant if an ad is submitted to the
newsletter is found as demeaning, or derogatory in any nature against any groups, organization,
members, or event held by the Charlotte NPHC.
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